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INFORMATION 

MEETING 
 
 

May 14, 2008 
 

1:30 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. 
 

at the 
Ben McIntyre School Gymnasium 

215 Fredette Rd. Uranium City, SK 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
An Open House is being held to explain the environmental 

assessment (EA) process and seek public input on the draft 
Guideline-Scoping Document for the Former Gunnar Mining 

Limited Site Rehabilitation Project.  Presentations on the project 
and the EA process will be followed by a question and answer 

session.  Federal and provincial representatives will be in 
attendance. 

 
 

To find out more about this project, or to obtain a copy of the EA guidelines, please 
consult the public registry available at www.ceaa-acee.gc.ca 

http://www.ceaa-acee.gc.ca/
http://www.ceaa-acee.gc.ca/

